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AFPC Senior Fellow for China studies Joshua Eisenman quoted in the South China Morning Post.

"America's perennial problem is that we think we have influence where we don't, and I don't think we have much here...while I strongly 
support the sentiment, we need to be realistic with ourselves about the influence we really have over Beijing's calculus in Hong Kong."

Read the full article here.
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